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I, Daniel Chan, of Newmarket and my family of 4 oppose the destruction of the lands at the
Police club on Stonehaven Ave.

I support, at least the repurposing of the building and lands for town use and conservation of
the natural environment that exists there. I’m sure the building can be sold to someone for
better use than demolition.

There has been a call for a larger library in town. That might work better than the small
parking lot that feeds it now.

We have seen nature being forced out from the wooded areas by the developments along the
St. John’s and Mulock corridor. Rodents and pests are running around the streets now
rummaging through garbage and backyards.

We love the trails that run through Neighbourhoods. it allows safe passage for kids and
families within nature to learn and grow the community sustainably.

We OPPOSE full coverage development of the lands.



